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Shahid Ali

From: ANWAR, Rizwan <anwarr@who.int>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2020 3:30 PM

To: Shahid Ali

Subject: RE: Request for feedback regarding UCPO Wasim Gul

Dear Shahid Sb  
Thank you for the email .As far as I am concerned I haven’t came across any such  kind of complaints regarding Mr. 
Waseem Gul.Even I have serious reservations on the Inquiry conducted by the DPCR team as to me , the inquiry was 
biased .The complainant was also part of the same inquiry team who recommended Mr Waseem Gul for termination . 
Regards  
 
Rizwan   
 

From: Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk>  
Sent: Friday, 21 February 2020 10:46 AM 
To: ANWAR, Rizwan <anwarr@who.int> 
Subject: Request for feedback regarding UCPO Wasim Gul 
 
Dear Dr Rizwan Anwar, 
 
Greetings! 
 
Please be informed that DPCR had recommended UCPO Mr. Wasim Gul for termination of contract due to un-
ethical relationship with UCO and he was retaining CBV staff at CD till late hours. Kindly being a second level 
supervisor your feedback is requested with regards to his personal character and the overall scenario.  
 
Thanks & Regards, 
Shahid Ali 
Regional Coordinator KP & KPTD-PTPP 
Chip Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd. 
 
 


